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Mercury Thermometer Collection Targeted In Plainview 

 
North Central District Health Department will be collecting mercury thermometers in exchange for digital 
thermometers at the Plainview Health Fair on Friday, June 4, 2004. 
 
Metallic mercury is a silvery, mobile, liquid that is used in thermometers.  It is a hazardous chemical that can 
cause harmful health effects when inhaled.  In fact, most toxic effects relating to mercury exposure are from 
breathing contaminated air. 
 
Prevention and source reduction of metallic mercury is the key to a healthy environment.  To reduce the risk of 
mercury exposure, avoid using products that contain metallic mercury, substitutes such as digital thermometers 
are available.   
 
Bring your family by the North Central District Health Department’s booth between 3:00 and 7:00 p.m. at the 
Legion Club in Plainview to exchange your old mercury thermometer for a new digital thermometer while 
supplies last.  Enjoy the Plainview Health Fair and remember, Healthy People Build Healthy Communities! 
 


